NEWS WORLD COMMUNICATIONS, INC.

401 FIFTH AVENUE, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10016-3377/TEL: (212) 532-8300

November 4, 1994

Dr. Oliver DeMille Provost, George Wythe College 401 So. Main St Cedar City, Ut. 84720

Dear Dr. DeMille;

It is an honor for me to join with that distinguished list of educators, educational administrators and educational analysts to who have enthusiastically supported the quality-education efforts of George Wythe College. In today's complex and demanding society, I cannot think of work that is more important.

While serving as a U.S. diplomat in both Central America and South America I have seen, first hand the wide gap that exists between the need for learning and the ability of society to provide that learning. Education is -- and always has been the foremost challenge of concerned societies.

In my travels throughout the world -- as Chairman of both the American Leadership Conferences and the World Leadership Conferences -- I have been able to reinforce my own concern that America needs continued efforts and emphasis on education methods if we are to maintain a competitive posture in the modern world marketplace.

At George Wythe College I have seen and felt a genuine concern over the need for quality education. I have seen and felt a bold, pragmatic approach to the time-honored privilege of educating our students.

My visits to George Wythe College -- both as Commencement Speaker and as a concerned and interested observer -- have given me a renewed sense of optimism. I am pleased to note the work they are doing and I am pleased to note that support for that work is growing.

PUBLISHING

As a product of family of immigrant laborers, I have developed an abiding respect for education. At the same time, I am aware of a constant need for improvements in our systems, for boldness and innovation. More must be done. As my own grain of sand I served on the Governing Board of the California Community Colleges and as a Trustee of the California State Colleges and University. I am Chairman of the Board of the National Hispanic University and a Trustee of the University of Bridgeport and of the West Coast University. I also serve on the Foundation of the University of the Americas (Mexico City).

All of us must do more for our better educational institutions. I believe in education. I particularly support quality education. That is why I support George Wythe College.

Sincerely,

Amb. Phillip V. Sanchez

Publisher/

Noticias del Mundo

PVS:ps